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Church Outreach Letter, Tulare County Habitat for Humanity



July 14, 2010


Msgr Dreiling
St. Mary’s and Holy Family Parishes 
P.O. Box 238
Visalia, Ca, 93279

Dear Msgr Dreiling, 

Habitat for Humanity of Tulare County believes that the revitalization of depressed neighborhoods always improves the quality of life in a community.  When the work is done by volunteers helping a low-income homeowner have a decent place to live, everyone benefits.

We recognize that there are many older homes in Tulare County that could become decent housing with some repair or refurbishing.  Many of these homes are owned by low and very low-income seniors who are not able and cannot afford to repair their homes.

We have responded to this need by implementing a Neighborhood Revitalization Program called “A Brush With Kindness”. We have trained the staff, identified a team to locate the neighborhoods, and defined the scope of work we can do to help restore our community. We are now asking for your help in marketing our program to the Visalia community. 

We are looking for applicants who qualify for our program as well as volunteers who are interested in participating in our home repair projects.  Please consider advertising our program in your church bulletin. A brief description of our program and our contact Information can be found on the enclosed flyers both in English and in Spanish. 

We invite the St. Mary’s and Holy Family Parishes to join us in this new endeavor as we strive to serve more families, revitalize neighborhoods, and work toward our vision that everyone in Tulare County will have a decent, affordable place to live.

In partnership,


Maria Hernandez,  Family Services Coordinator 
Habitat for Humanity of Tulare County
559.734.4040
www.hfhtc.org    
